ATTACHMENT 2

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Marriott Residence Inn-Application for Special Use Permit

Meeting Date:

January 21, 2003

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 4-2 to recommend the Council

approve Resolution B with the following modification:

• The 6,000 square feet of office/commercial uses be eliminated

from the project

Vote:

3-2

Aye: Cianciolo, Hintz, Schroeder

Nay: Lathrop, Howe

Reasons for

Dissent:

One Boardmember indicated that the proposal conflicted with the

Town's Comprehensive Plan. Another Boardmember suggested that this area needed a more comprehensive analysis of future development patterns and possible transportation connections.

Prepared By:

Loren Hintz, Chair A

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner